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Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you to the many, many parents who completed the recent Tell Them From Me Survey.  Your 
voice is very much appreciated as we work together in partnership to ensure our children receive 
the best catholic education possible. 
 
Thank you also to our entire school community for reaching out for those less fortunate and making 
a real difference in the lives of others.  Together as a faith filled community, we raised $1,850.00 to 
support those in Beirut who have suffered from the recent disaster. These funds will be passed on 
through Caritas. 
 
I am extremely proud of the children and the way they have continued with their learning in such 
challenging times.  Children thrive on confidence and self-esteem and with so much happening in 
the world it is essential to continue to encourage them in all they do. The following extract from 
Michael Grose gives us food for thought particularly when comparing Encouragement vs Praise. 
 

PRAISE LESS, ENCOURAGE MORE 
Teaching Kids to Keep Trying is more Beneficial to Them than Easy Praise 

Encouragement is the key to promoting a sense of self-esteem and a strong sense of self.  A confident child is 
one who takes on different challenges and opens themselves up to many different experiences in life, and that 
sort of confidence requires a great deal of courage. That’s what makes encouragement important. 
 

Encouragement is different from praise. Praise is like fast food: there’s not a lot of nourishment in it. 
Encouragement is like a good healthy diet: it’s very nourishing.  We, as parents, need to be aware of the 
difference between praise and encouragement, and be heavy on encouragement and light on the use of praise, 
which focuses more on results. 
 

Value Kids as They Are 
The notion of encouragement is about giving kids heart, but if we look at the difference between the two, praise 
is more results-focused. 
“You did really well in that test”; “You placed a fantastic game”; “You are the best” are examples of praise. 
They focus on winning the game and a job well done. There’s nothing wrong with telling kids they’ve done 
well, but it needs to be balanced with encouragement. 
 

Encouragement focuses more on a child’s effort, the improvement, their contribution or the enjoyment gained 
from an activity rather than the results. Competitive kids and perfectionists benefit from a diet high on 
encouragement and light on praise as they don’t have to strive to please their parents. 
 

Encouragement and positive expectations go hand in hand. Encouraging parents expect kids to succeed, not 
necessarily straightaway, and not necessarily with ease. They also value kids as they are, not for who they are 
going to be. 
 

Keep an eye on next week’s newsletter for the six phases Grose suggests we use more to balance encouragement 
and praise. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. It is in partnership that we can achieve great things for our children. 
 

Tony Calabria 
Principal 
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Happy birthday to members of our OLA 

Community who are celebrating their birthday 
this week…….. 

 

Tues 1st Sept    Fri 5th Sept  
Maraya Macario   Mirelle Ferdinands 
Damien Macquet-Maurel  Acacia Sales 
Trinity Oxspring   Luke Scanes 
    Nicholas Smith 
Wed 2nd Sept    Kai Yoo 
Lucy Roberts   Madison Zahra 
Ethan Dyke 
    Sat 6th Sept 
Fri 4th Sept   Micah Kenyon 
Aiden Ajay   Jai McLuskey 
Allesandro Albertini  Harrison Spiteri 
Luke Smyth 
    Sun 7th Sept 
    Leo Dabit 
    James Boje 
    Juliana Wassef 

Father’s Day Gift Stall 
Wednesday 2nd September 

The children will be able to enjoy a Father’s Day 

shopping experience at school next Wednesday 

when they visit the Father’s Day Stall. A huge 

thank you to our P&F President, Kara Gergely-

Hollai and her helpers (listed next week) who 

organised the selection and purchase of gifts and 

then prepared them for sale at school. All orders 

were due back at school today, however we will 

still accept them on Monday morning if you have 

forgotten.  The children have been looking at 

posters with their siblings to decide on what gift 

they would like to purchase for their 

father/stepfather or significant male role model. 

We also ask that children bring in their own 

gift/plastic bag to take their gift home. 
 

 

 Photo Catch-up Day – Monday 7th September 

For any students and families who missed having 

their photo taken on Monday, please note that the 

catch-up date is Monday 7th September. 
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Building Child Safe Communities – 

Volunteer Undertaking 

A reminder to all parents that wish to volunteer 

at OLA that CEDP has launches a NEW Building 

Child Safe Communities form and online 

training module that all volunteers are required 

to complete. 
 

The purpose of this training is to inform you of 

the standards of behaviour and other 

requirements that must be adhered to when 

volunteering for CEDP. 
 

The undertaking should take no more than 5 

minutes to complete and the training module 

approximately 10 minutes.  Follow this link to 

complete: 

https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/About-

Us/Building-Child-Safe-Communities 
 

All volunteers need a BCSC status that is 

Approved to provide services to our school.  

You must provide your BCSC number to school 

prior to the EVENT DATE. 
 

Thank you for all that you do in partnership 

with the teachers and staff to enhance your 

child’s learning journey at OLA. 

 

EVACUATION DRILL 

PRACTICE 
Keeping our Children Safe 

 

As part of our safety requirements 

today we had an onsite PRACTISE 

evacuation drill.  Congratulations 

to the children who were 

outstanding. 

Year 6 Canberra 
On Tuesday 1st September, Canberra 

is coming to Year 6!  

Students will be involved in a day of 

learning through activities which they 

would have experienced on the 

excursion.  

 

 

 

 

Friday 4th September 
As you would no doubt be aware, this coming Friday 4th September is once again Jersey Day. 

Jersey Day is an awareness raising campaign for organ donation that has been initiated by the Gremmo family, 

who tragically lost their son in a road accident on Glenhaven Road in May 2015. The Gremmo family is well 

known in the Hills district. If you wish to support this awareness program, your child may also wear a jersey 

over their uniform on this day. We ask that if you wish your child to wear their jersey, you take the time to 

discuss with them the concept behind the awareness campaign. Consideration should be given to their age 

appropriateness and level of understanding. 

Your participation in this awareness campaign is purely optional. 

Family Week 
As a regular feature now in Week 7 of each 
term, Family Week will see the children have a 
break from formal home learning (although we 
ask that every child still reads each night) to 
spend time with you as a family, or helping 
you for the family.  We encourage you to 
choose an activity that you can do as a family 
each day with your child. Examples may 
include playing a board game, sitting and 
sharing stories, cooking a meal together, 
feeding the pet, playing cards, helping put 
away laundry, setting the table, reading mum 
or dad a book, washing the car, gardening, 
writing mum and dad a thank you note, 
spending time in prayer/saying the Rosary, 
going for a family walk etc. Family Week is 
aimed at freeing children up to assist and/or 
spend time with those who love them most, 
their greatest heroes, you their parents and 
family. 

https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/About-Us/Building-Child-Safe-Communities
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/About-Us/Building-Child-Safe-Communities
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  Literacy News 
 

 
 

Parents can access the 2020 booklist at the following address, 
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/booklist/home.html 

Congratulations to 

Isaiah Chen KB, Noah DeLeon 1B, Alana Apap 2W, Ethan Mihalic 4B & James Apap 6G 
for completing the 

Premier's Reading Challenge this week. Today is the final day to enter reading records.  
Book Fair:  
Thank you parents for supporting our Book Fair this week. It was lovely to see the 
students so excited to visit our library and purchase their favourite titles. Some books 
are on back order and will arrive shortly. A special thanks goes to Mrs Wagner who 
worked tirelessly to set up our Book Fair.  

Lisa Hurst 
Literacy Coordinator 
 
 

Year 4 Drama Incursion 
On Wednesday Year 4 took part in a drama incursion based on 
the early days of Australia. The students enjoyed improvisation and 
role play activities depicting the Eureka Stockade, the work on the 
gold fields, early explorers in Australia and the life and times of 
Ned Kelly. Year 4 were able to dress up in costume and take on 
the roles of early Australians. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten Billy Carts Incursion Recounts 
Yesterday Kindy went on an incursion. Billy Carts came to OLA. It was an excellent day. First, the man talked 

to us about pushing and pulling. Some groups were making Billy Carts. Other groups were at the workshop and 

the rest were Billy Cart racing. It was so much fun!!!                                       By Dylan.C 

Yesterday Kindergarten had a dazzling incursion. The guy told us how the things work. First, he picked out 

the captains. Next, he told the children to go into groups. Finally, we got to play. I had a splendid day! 

By Harrison V 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/booklist/home.html
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/About-Us/Building-Child-Safe-Communities
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/About-Us/Building-Child-Safe-Communities


 5 

Are you missing out?? Join our 
Facebook page. 

Keep up to date with news from OLA 
See what is happening at OLA 

Visit our Facebook page 
 

https://www.facebook.com/OLARouseHIll   Or Click on 

the facebook f in the top corner of our school website 

Be sure to ‘like us’ 

Values Matter at OLA 
How are values taught? Our Catholic schools have, at the centre 

of all learning and teaching, core Catholic values which are based 
on Christ’s Gospel values. It is about making the core values 

explicit in all school activities through modelling, discussion and 
critical reflection. 

******************* 
This week we are focussing on the value of: - 

Honest and Trustworthiness – Be honest, sincere and seek the 
truth. 

This value includes the following characteristics:- 
- Being honest 
- Being truthful to self and others 
- Not deceiving, cheating or stealing – exercising ethical 

judgments 
- Being reliable – doing what you say you’ll do 
- Having the courage to do the right thing 
- Building a good reputation. Being loyal – standing by 

your family, friends and country. 
 
What you can do to promote trustworthiness:- 

- Teach children the importance of trustworthiness by 
word and example. Ask yourself ‘what message am I 
sending?” Avoid dishonesty, especially in front of your 
child (“A child’s ticket, please, he is only 11.”) Never ask 
your child to lie for you (“Tell Grandma I’m in the 
shower”) 

- Encourage honesty even when it may cause your child to 
get into trouble. Praise efforts to be honest and point out 
good examples whenever you see them. Express 
disappointment for dishonesty. 

- Keep your commitments, be on time and do what you say 
you will do, especially when your child is involved. 

- Teach that people need the courage to say ‘no’ when 
friends ask them to do something that seems wrong. 
Explain that it is disloyal to ask a friend to be 
untrustworthy. 

 
Are you a good role model to your children? Do you model 
honesty and integrity at all times? 
 
The overall message:- 
Honesty and trustworthiness is about being honest, telling the 
truth, keeping promises, and being loyal so people can trust you. 
Trustworthy people don’t lie, cheat or steal. They have integrity 
and the moral courage to do the right thing and to stand up for 
their beliefs even when it is difficult to do so. 

Theme for the Week 
“Honesty & Trustworthiness” 

Our theme this week encourages us to be honest and trustworthy at all times. To be honest with 

each other means expressing out feelings, respecting others and accepting responsibility for our 

actions. Being honest, sincere and seeking the truth are essential characteristics for being in 

harmony with ourselves and those with whom we interact. 

Archangel Awards 
Congratulations to these students who received an Archangel 
Award last week:- 
Sybella Arora, Elizabeth McKee, Tanuja Ramasamy, Lily 
Quinlan, Roxie Pace, Hugo Vozzo, Matthew Kamber, Aiden 
McGrady, Harrison Ko, Luke Scanes & Paige Mitrovich 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

                                  

A Small Request – Family Car Signs 

Thank you to our parents for assisting us in 

ensuring that our drive though in the afternoon 

runs smooth. 

We would kindly like to request that the surname 

cards are attached to the visor on the driver’s side 

in future. This will allow Mr Calabria or Mr 

Cauchi to easily see the names of the families 

from where they stand. 

If you require a new sign, please email the office 

as we are happy to do a ‘run’ of signs later next 

week. 

 

Volunteers Needed 

We are in search of some 

volunteer parents that 

could serve our OLA school community as 

crossing wardens in the morning. This would 

involve half an hour of your time (from 8.20am – 

8.50am) on a timetable roster to assist children in 

crossing Wellgate Ave and our carpark. 

Please email the office your available day/s of the 

week if you are interested so that we can draw up 

a roster.  (We will provide the vest and stop sign.) 

Thank you in anticipation of your assistance. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/OLARouseHIll


 6 

 

Awards 
Week 5 recipients – printed this week due to the Staff Development Day last Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 6  

 


